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Lake in the Hills Police Department Releases  

Halloween Traffic Enforcement Campaign Results 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – From Saturday, October 19th thru Sunday, November 3rd, the Lake in the Hills 

Police Department conducted extra patrols during the Halloween enforcement effort to keep alcohol and 

drug impaired drivers off the roadways. Officers worked an extra twelve (12) hours of enforcement.  

 

Officers stopped ten (10) vehicles for violations of the Illinois Vehicle Code (IVC). Among these violations, 

six (6) drivers were cited for speeding violations, two (2) uninsured motorists were cited, two (2) moving 

violations were issued, and one (1) non-moving violation was issued. We are pleased to report the Traffic 

Unit did not observe any intoxicated or impaired drivers.  

 

This mobilization was made possible by federal highway safety funds administered by the Illinois 

Department of Transportation. 
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